
  
   

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

Please could I remind you that all raffle tickets for the Summer Draw need to be returned to Reception by 
Wednesday 5 July. There are some excellent prizes and the draw will take place on Saturday 8 July at the 
Founder's Day Fete. 
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
Steve Taylor 
BWSPA Chair 

 


